
IR-01-23-24289 

28 August 2023 

Joe 
fyi-request-23663-58422e43@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Joe 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 2 August 2023, in which 
you requested: 

I'd like to request the lastest copy of the Recruit Programme mapping 
document which outlines the NZ Police recruit training course. 

On 4 August 2023, you were contacted to clarify your request and you were advised that 
a document titled ‘Recruitment Programme mapping’ does not exist. Police did not 
receive a response from you. As such, your request is refused under 18(e) of the OIA, as 
the information requested does not exist. 

Please note, Police remains willing and engaged on any new and refined request you 
may wish to make.    

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Superintendent Warwick Morehu 
Director - Training, RNZPC 
New Zealand Police 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



